Worship Gathering Safety Standards 
 
Please review the following, updated safety standards starting July 19 for Sunday corporate worship services in the sanctuary due to Covid-19.
Please understand these standards will continually be reviewed as time goes on as we deal with this virus. It is our intent to implement these updates and any new updates that may come to ensure our well-being, and give us confidence to come together and worship. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lookout for any new updates to our standards that may be announced down the road. 
· Please enter the church from the front doors.
 
· Before entering, a greeter trained by a nurse will take your temperature with a scanner thermometer.
 
· Please use the hand sanitizer provided as you come in.
 
· You are strongly encouraged to wear masks. If you do not have one, one will be provided for you.
 
· Please keep social distancing a priority.
 
· When departing the building if possible, leave out the side door you are sitting on.
 
Lastly, we request that if you are not feeling well, we ask that you please stay home and call the office so we can pray for you and support you in any way we can.
 
Sincerely,
Rev. Terry Whiteside 

